
 

 

 
 
1 April 2016  
 
 
 
Mr David Sullivan 
Secretary 
Foreign Affairs, Defence and Trade Committee 
Department of the Senate 
PO Box 6100 
Parliament House 
Canberra   ACT   2600 
 
 
Dear Mr Sullivan, 
 
I am writing to provide a clarification of the evidence I gave at the Additional Estimates Hearing on 
11 February 2016 to the Standing Committee on Foreign Affairs, Defence and Trade. The discussion 
is referenced on page 129 of the proof Hansard. 
 
Senator Carol Brown asked how much Chris Hemsworth was being paid for his role in Tourism 
Australia’s new aquatic and coastal campaign. I stated that he was being paid $450,000.  
 
Since that date, final costs have been collated and his total remuneration to date is $500,000.  
 
I would grateful if you could please draw this to the attention of the Chair and members of the 
Committee. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
John O’Sullivan  
MANAGING DIRECTOR 




